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Erwin Magbanua

From: Sanja Jing 
Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 11:12 PM
To: Erwin Magbanua
Subject: Re: Agenda for December 4, 2024 Cultural Arts Commission Regular Meeting

WARNING - This email originated from outside the City of Chula Vista. Do not click any links and do not open 
attachments unless you can confirm the sender. 
PLEASE REPORT SUSPICIOUS EMAILS BY USING THE PHISH ALERT REPORT BUTTON or to 
reportphishing@chulavistaca.gov 

Hi Mr. Erwin, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. Unfortunately, I won't be able to attend the Commissioner's meeting. I have to help host 
a school ASB event at the same time. I really hoped to join, but unfortunately, the time clashed. 
 
I'll make sure to review the notes and meeting info to stay up to date. Please let me know if there's anything important I 
should be aware of. 
 
Thanks for your understanding, and I hope you have a fantastic Christmas season! Happy (almost) 2025! 
 
Best,  
Sanja 
 
On Mon, Nov 25, 2024 at 6:32 PM Sanja Jing  wrote: 
Hi Mr. Erwin,   
 
I plan to attend! 
 
On Mon, Nov 25, 2024 at 4:21 PM Erwin Magbanua <emagbanua@chulavistaca.gov> wrote: 

Hello Commissioners. 

  

Please see the attached invitation and agenda cover page for the next Cultural Arts Commission meeting on 
WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 4, at 6:00 p.m. at the Civic Center Library. The full agenda may be viewed here: 

  

https://pub-chulavista.escribemeetings.com/Meeting.aspx?Id=35d3d11c-0ca8-4d85-b2f8-
3112e84852fb&Agenda=Agenda&lang=English 

  

*PLEASE REPLY TO ME PROMPTLY TO CONFIRM YOUR ATTENDANCE* 

  


